ANNUAL STAFF WORKS HARD

The Crossroads symbolizes the fun, activities, and hard work put into each school year by the students at Bells. It is a source of memory published each year for the benefit of the students here. Under the direction of Mrs. Evelyn Peters and Miss Mary Maxey, the ambitious, hardworking Annual Staff helps to make our annual better.



Jennifer Jones, Business Manager; Pam Sanders, Gwenn Smoak, Jackie Scoggins, and Donna Smyly.



Annette Smith, Fred Annand, Margaret Thomas, Linda Rahn, Jennifer Jones, Business Manager; and Barbara Benton, Editor.